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Rotary Club of Everett, MA

11-1-2012
     The Gears
Present: President Michael, Tim, Janet, Rich A., Lester, Judy, Rev. Barbara, Joe S., Paul
Guest: Betty Celestin, guest of Rev. Barbara

President Mike informed the Club that Lou is recovering from surgery, and that he has been in touch with Sheila Assetta. Lou had surgery on Wednesday, October 31 at Mount Auburn.  Cards should be sent to Lou’s home address: 27 Sprague Street, Malden 02148.
Barbara’s church received the Tri-Cap award for its work with the immigrant community. Congratulations.

In progress….Interact Club and the Basketball Program for children with special needs.

Have a great week…

